
 

 

 
 

Notice of Intent to Issue a No Further Action Letter  
Leaking Underground Storage Tank Sites (Case Nos. 01-3629 and 01-2286) 

Caltrans Bay Bridge Toll Plaza, O Bay Bridge Toll Plaza, Oakland, Alameda County  
April 23, 2015 

 
 
 
 
The subject properties are under the regulatory oversight of the San Francisco Bay Regional 
Water Quality Control Board (Regional Water Board) for the investigation and cleanup of a 
petroleum release from five former underground storage tank(s) managed as two separate cases 
as shown on the site map.  
 
Site investigation and cleanup activities have been completed and both of these sites have been 
evaluated in accordance with the State Water Resources Control Board Low-Threat Policy. The 
sites appear to meet all of the criteria in the Low-Threat Policy. Therefore Regional Water Board 
is considering closure of both fuel leak cases.   
 
This notice is being sent to the current landowner in compliance with Health and Safety Code 
Section 25295.40.  It is also being sent to interested parties for this site. 
 
You are hereby advised to contact the caseworker listed below if you have any valid reasons why 
the case closure should not move forward. The Regional Water Board will consider all 
comments received by June 23, 2015, and will respond appropriately to any comments received.  
Please be aware that comments received after this date will not be considered. 
 
Reports and other information about the case can be found by searching the State Water Board’s 
GeoTracker website:  http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov. The Regional Water Board also 
maintains a file of documents for the site, which can be reviewed at 1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400 
in Oakland. Appointments are recommended, which can be arranged by calling (510) 622-2430.  
 
Please contact the Regional Water Board caseworker, Cherie McCaulou, at (510) 622-2342 or 
via email at cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov, if you have any comments or questions. 
 
 
cc: Mailing List 
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Mailing List 
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board - UST Cleanup Fund 
Attn: Mr. Robert Trommer (Robert.Trommer@waterboards.ca.gov) 
P.O. Box 100 
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 
 
City of Oakland - Fire Prevention Bureau 
Attn: Ms. Sheryl Skillern (sskillern@oaklandnet.com)  
250 Frank Ogawa Plaza, Suite 3341 
Oakland, CA  94612 
 
Alameda County Environmental Health – Local Oversight Program 
Attn: Mr. Jerry Wickham (Jerry.Wickham@acgov.org) 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502  
 
Caltrans –District 4 
Attn: Mr. Bahram Sazegar (Bahran.Sazegar@dot.ca.gov) 
Office of Environmental Engineering, MS 8C 
111 Grand Avenue, CA  94623 
 
Geocon Consultants, Inc. 
Attn: Mr. John Love (love@geoconinc.com) 
6671 Brisa Street 
Livermore, California  94550 
 
East Bay Municipal Utility District (public water system) 
Attn: Ms. Chandra Johannesson 
Environmental Services Supervisor, Industrial Discharge Section  
P.O. Box 24055, MS 702, Oakland, CA 94623-1055 
Cjohanne@EBMUD.COM 
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Case ID: 01-3629 

3 USTs removed in 

2/2013. 

Case ID: 01-2286 

2 USTs removed in 

2012. 


